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Our Learning Help needed! 

Do you fancy a trip down 

memory lane? 

We are planning to organise 

sessions to help us with our 

history study of holidays in the 

past.  We are hoping parents/

grandparents/older family 

members will join us for a drink, a 

biscuit and a chat to share 

memories of childhood holidays.  

Perhaps you can dig out old 

photos/postcards, or even a 

favourite bucket and spade to 

show us.  Teachers will do 

likewise! Dates will follow shortly. 
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 It’s hard to believe that 

we have reached the 

final half term of the 

school year.  This is 

always a busy time of 

year with lots of school 

events to enjoy before 

they move into Juniors. 

It’s a time to reflect but 

also to look forward with 

optimism. We are proud 

of their achievements, as 

we are sure you are too! 

 

This half term 

We have called our final 

project of the year ‘I Do 

Like to be Beside the 

Seaside’.  We all love a 

seaside holiday and we 

will be finding out about 

holidays past and 

present as well as 

visiting a beach at Wirral 

Country Park. With 

statutory assessments 

completed, we are 

planning lots of cross 

curricular hands-on 

learning. 

Geography: Physical and 

human features of the seaside 

History: Seaside holidays in 

the past—in living memory 

and beyond. 

Science: Animals in different 

habitats 

Computing: Creating and 

publishing 

Art: Famous artists and 

paintings of the seaside 

Maths: Problem solving 

English: Non fiction reports, 

story making 

RE: The Church as a Special 

Place  

PE: Games and gymnastics Celebrating Achievements 

As part of our PSHE this half term, 

we will be thinking of different 

groups that we belong to.  We 

would love to hear about the chil-

dren’s special achievements such 

as badges, trophies and awards.  If 

your child would like to share these 

with us, please can they bring them 

in on a Friday.  We look forward to 

hearing all about them.  

Don’t forget to check our website 

for key events, useful websites 

and photographs of our learning.  

Date reminder 

Visit to Wirral Country Park: 

Thursday 28th June 

HFW Spellings 

This half term we revisit spellings the children 

still find tricky.  Keep practising—there will be 

special certificates for 100%! 

Summer  reminder: Please remember to always check your child has their water bottle with them. In hot weather please apply sun-

cream before school and  provide a sun hat. Thanks. 

Role play to explore ideas in RE 


